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Question: 

 
In previous Senate Estimates I was advised by the Department of Agriculture-Food Division that raw 

kangaroo meat is not tested for food-borne pathogens such as Toxoplasma gondi or Salmonella spp., 

both which are zoonotic agents present in kangaroos, because “this is not a requirement of the 

Australia New Zealand Food Standards Code”. Is this still the case? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Yes.   

 

 


